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Association of Black Students Meeting 
Monday, April 16, 5 p.m. in the Houston Room of the SUB.  Come out to the last meeting 
of the year.  There will be elections for next year’s officers.  Everyone is welcome.  For 
additional information, contact Eboni_Cleveland@baylor.edu.  
 
Baylor Missions Hosting Mission Trip Photography Training Seminar 
Monday, April 16, 6 p.m. in the Bobo Spiritual Life Center.  This seminar will focus upon 
the ethics of photography in an unknown setting, as well as some of the techniques to 
best capture and capitalize on your experience.  Appropriate and effective forms of 
display will also be shared to best represent the experience.  Seminar is open to all 
students and will be beneficial to anyone interested in photography.  For additional 
information, contact Adam_Velez@baylor.edu.   
 
Baylor Pre-Physician Assistant Society’s Who’s Who in the Medical Field? 
Monday, April 16, 6:30 p.m. in the Baylor Science’s Building, Room D110.  Learn about 
all the roles of different healthcare professions and how they work together.  There will 
be a panel including a physician, physician assistant, nurse practitioner, and nurse from 
Scott & White.  For additional information, contact Brittany_Daily@baylor.edu.  
 
Campus-Wide Open Forum  
Monday, April 16, 7:30-9 p.m. in the North Village Community Center.  The Office of the 
Vice President for Student Life invites you to an open forum.  This student-led 
conversation will be an opportunity for you to suggest topics for discussion in next 
semester’s Discerning Dialogues.  The discerning dialogues program will foster 
constructive conversations around the meaningful, substantive topics you suggest.  More 
information regarding the goals and purpose of the dialogues will be discussed at the 
event.  For additional information, contact Adam_Visconti@baylor.edu. 
 
Encourage Our Summer Mission Teams 
Tuesday, April 17, 1-5 p.m. in the Bobo Spiritual Life Center, and Thursday, April 19, at 
Diadeloso.  We have 12 mission teams going all over the world this summer.  This is your 
chance to write an encouragement letter, a silly note, or just provide a scripture or 
prayer for them.  For additional information contact Adam_Velez@baylor.edu.  
 
W.R. Poage Spring Lecture Featuring Chet Edwards 
Tuesday, April 17, 4 p.m. in Bennett Auditorium.  Today's headlines offer myriad 
assessments of "what's wrong" with Washington, but little is said in the public square 
about what is right with America.  Join Chet Edwards, the W. R. Poage Distinguished 
Chair for Public Service, as he delivers the 2012 W. R. Poage Annual Spring Lecture.  
There will be a reception following the lecture and an opportunity to visit with Mr. 
Edwards.  For additional information, visit www.baylor.edu/lib/poage/lecture.     
 
Outdoor Adventure Programs 
Tuesday, April 17:  Introduction to Whitewater Kayaking Skills 101 Pre-Trip Clinic, 5-7 
p.m. at the Baylor Marina.  You may register at the McLane Student Life Center front 
desk or the Baylor Marina, by 3 p.m.  The cost is $10. 



Wednesday, April 18:  Introduction to Sport Climbing, 7-10 p.m. at the McLane 
Student Life Center Rock.  You may register at the McLane Student Life Center front 
desk, by 3 p.m.  The cost is $10. 
Saturday, April 21: 

 Introduction to Whitewater Kayaking Trip, 6:30 a.m.-8:30 p.m. at San Marcos.  
You may register at the McLane Student Life Center front desk.  The cost is $50.  
The deadline to register is Wednesday, April 18.   

 Banks of the Brazos Adventure Race through Cameron Park.  Join us with your 
three-person team to run the trails, paddle the Brazos, and bike your way to 
victory.  You may register at the McLane Student Life Center front desk.  The cost 
is $100 per team. 

Sunday, April 22:  Brazos paddle trip.  You may register at the McLane Student Life 
Center front desk or the Baylor Marina.  The cost is $10.  The deadline to register is 
Saturday, April 21.   
For additional information or for more Outdoor Adventure opportunities, visit 
www.baylor.edu/campusrec/oa.   
   
The Association of Black Students Hosting Grab the Mic:  Battle of the Sexes 
Tuesday, April 17, 7 p.m. in the SUB Den.  For additional information, contact 
Eboni_Cleveland@baylor.edu.    
 
Diadeloso 2012 
Thursday, April 19, at Fountain Mall.  Come out and enjoy all the great activities 
Diadeloso has to offer.  For a complete schedule of events, visit 
www.baylor.edu/diadeloso.  
 
The Catholic Student Association Hosting Dia Del Catholic 
Friday, April 20, 4-7 p.m. at the McLane Student Life Center outdoor courts.  Come enjoy 
free food, games, swimming, and lots of fun.  You’ll need to bring your Baylor ID.  The 
admission is $5 for non-members of CSA, and free for members.  For additional 
information, contact Brittany_Arredondo@baylor.edu.   
 
My HEALTH  
My HEALTH is your online portal for access to the Health Center.  Go to 
www.baylor.edu/health_center and click on MY HEALTH in the upper right corner.  Log in 
using your Bear ID (firstname_lastname) and you can make appointments, print a 
parking pass for the patient parking (if available), receive secure messages, print 
immunization records, and sign up to receive a reminder text message one hour before 
your next appointment.  Give it a try today! 
 

 
 
THIS WEEK IN STUDENT GOVERNMENT 
 
Student Government Elections This Week! 
All students have the opportunity to vote for the 2012-2013 student body officers, class 
officers, and senators on Wednesday, April 18, and Thursday, April 19.  To vote, visit 
www.baylor.edu/sg/vote.  For additional information, contact Gregg_Ortiz@baylor.edu.   
 
A.A. & Marjorie Hyden Scholarship Applications 



Applications are available online at www.baylor.edu/sg.  Each spring, Student 
Government gives out $500-$1,000 scholarships to Baylor students, through the A.A. & 
Marjorie Hyden Endowed Scholarship fund.  Applications are due Friday, April 20, at 5 
p.m.  For additional information, contact Angela_Gray@baylor.edu.  
 
Passport to Waco Featured Local Business: Metro Restaurant 
Metro offers a unique “New York style” scene to the Waco eating spots.  Metro offers 
snazzy sandwiches, a variety of fancy hot dogs, as well as a few pasta dishes.  Grab a 
bite to eat and get your Passport stamped.  For additional information, contact 
Angela_Gray@baylor.edu. 
 
Passport to Waco Featured Local Business: Texas Ranger Hall of Fame and 
Museum 
Seniors, you can’t leave Waco without saying that you have been to the famous Texas 
Ranger Museum.  The place is continually ranked as one of the best overall museums in 
Texas.  Stop by to take a quick tour of the museum, and get your passport stamped.  For 
additional information, contact Angela_Gray@baylor.edu.  
 

 
 
Peer Nutrition Educators 
Next time you want something sweet after eating lunch, try a piece of fruit.  Try grabbing 
a tangerine, banana, or grapes from the salad bar in the dining halls.  Individual 
containers of fruits like peaches or applesauce are easy and convenient options while on 
the go.  If you are interested in learning more about nutrition, contact 
Bekka_Limon@baylor.edu to set up an appointment with one of the Peer Nutrition 
Educators, or sign up on the 3rd floor of the McLane Student Life Center, Room 305.  
 

 
 
Hot Opportunities 
 
Outdoor Adventure Living and Learning Center (OA-LLC) Applications 
For additional information or to apply, visit www.baylor.edu/oallc.  Do you enjoy 
climbing, kayaking, backpacking, and more?  Looking to meet friends with that similar 
interest?  Come be a part of OA-LLC.  Live on campus together, take classes together, 
obtain certifications, and take fun trips together.  Applications are open to freshmen, 
sophomores, and juniors. 
 

 
 
SUPPORT BAYLOR ATHLETICS  
 
Women’s Tennis vs. SMU 
Tuesday, April 17, 5 p.m., Hurd Tennis Center 
 
Baseball vs. Texas A&M Corpus Christi 
Tuesday, April 17, 6:35 p.m., and Wednesday, April 18, 4:05 p.m., Baylor Ballpark 
 



Softball vs. Texas 
Wednesday, April 18, 6:30 p.m., Getterman Stadium 
 
Women’s Tennis vs. Iowa State 
Friday, April 20, 5 p.m., Hurd Tennis Center 
 
Baseball vs. Texas A&M 
Saturday, April 21, 6:35 p.m., and Sunday, April 22, 2:05 p.m., Baylor Ballpark 
 
Track – Michael Johnson/Dr Pepper Classic 
Saturday, April 21, all day, Hart-Patterson Track Complex 
 
Women’s Tennis vs. Missouri 
Sunday, April 22, 1 p.m., Hurd Tennis Center 
 
Log onto www.BaylorBears.com for all the latest information about Baylor Athletics.  
  

 
 
Sic ‘em Bears!  
 
If you have items you would like to see appear in On the Baylor Horizon, submit them for 
consideration by Friday at noon to StudentLife@baylor.edu.  You can find the most up-to-
date calendar information at http://www.baylor.edu/calendar/. 
 
View past issues of On the Baylor Horizon at 
http://www.baylor.edu/student_life/index.php?id=34626.  


